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Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory 

  

3/13/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1059 

 
To Our Valued Clients, 
 
All ICTSI Terminals are fully operational as our teams continue to work with 
local and national authorities in all jurisdictions to prevent the further spread 
of COVID-19.  
  
We are taking every measure to protect our employees, clients, and the 
communities interacting with our Terminals, while ensuring that our part of 
the logistics chain is operating smoothly. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you and regards, 
 
MICT Management 
  
NOTE: All links in this advisory shall be active for 7 days upon receipt of the 
email. Please download all relevant attachments immediately. 
 


